SHARON GREEN MIDDLETON

VICE PRESIDENT
Sixth District

Chair

Taxation Finance, &

Economic Development

Committee

Vice-Chair

Land Use & Transportation

Committee

Member

Budget & Appropriations

Committee

February 11, 2019

Mr. Brandon Bratcher Environmental Protection Specialist Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, West Building 3rd Floor Washington DC 20590

Re: Cherry Hill Station

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

I am writing to you in support of the proposed maglev train station in Cherry Hill. As the Vice President of the Baltimore City Council, but moreover as a proud native of Baltimore, I want equalized oppor-tunity across the entire reach of our city.

There is a growing momentum in Southwest Baltimore that a station in Cherry Hill could harness and help to introduce more transportation options and expand opportunities for transit-oriented devel-opment. These opportunities are exciting - construction and several hundred permanent jobs poten-tially (as well as hundreds more in supporting industries) for area residents in Cherry Hill and beyond.

As Vice Chair of the Land Use & Transportation committee, I recognize that good land use planning incorporates the strengths of today with the potential of tomorrow. A Cherry Hill Station, located above an existing light rail station, with proximity to area highways and a potential for waterfront access is a taking advantage of unique strengths the Cherry Hill location offers. Moreover, the nearby residential, commercial, and light industrial nature of the areas surrounding the station translate into a potential boon for improved housing and expanded commercial and industrial investments.

I stand along with Cherry Hill's residents, businesses, and institutions in support of bringing a Cherry Hill Station to the Southwest Baltimore community.



City Hall
100 North Holliday Street
Room 516
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
Office -410-396-4832
Fax -410-244-5343
Sharon.Middleton@baltimorecity.gov

Baltimore City Council
Baltimore, Maryland

Sincerely,

Sharon Green Middleton District 6 Councilwoman,

Vice-President, Baltimore City Council

Hiddetta